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Genglobfish

A listserv (a mailing list management pro-
gramme), to discuss issues linked to fisher-
ies, gender and globalization, has recently
been initiated on the Internet. This listserv is
intended to help ‘address issues related to
globalization by creating a global network to
monitor its impacts’. Present members of the
listserv are primarily those who have been
working on issues of fisheries and gender,
and include academics, activists and people
from NGOs. In case you are interested to
know more about Genglobfish, you could get
in touch with Barbara Neis
(bneis@morgan.ucs.mun.ca).


